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DON’T FORGET YOUR 
NAME TAG! 

October Birthdays 
 
    4th   Karen Canavero 
  11th   Arneta Prestridge 
  179h  Mary Kirby 
  22nd  Anita Fountain 
  24th   Whitney Fink 
  28th   Kathy Shaw 
 
Birthday’s with an asterisk (*) 
indicates out of town members.  
Have we missed your birthday? 
If so, email 
molly.steenberg@att.net to 
update our roster.   

A Word From Our President 
 

Dear Guild Members, 
 
November is a time of Thanksgiving, which, in turn instills a desire to 
help others.  Once again this year, the guild has decided to give a 
Christmas bag to each of the homeless children of Calhoun County.  I 
would like  to express a very special thank you to our Community 
Service Chairperson, Mary Simmons for heading up this project.  She 
has secured some basic toiletries (shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, 
soap, toothpaste and toothbrush) for each child.  This will allow each 
member to provide the fun things in their bags that will make them feel 
special and loved! 
 
I am looking forward to our guest speakers for the November meeting.  
What a great way to kick off the holiday season! 
 
Also, I have shared the details of the guild quilt challenge for the 2020 
quilt show.  I am so excited to see your creations.  Please be sure to read 
the information in this newsletter. 
 
I hope each of you remember to count your blessings, give thanks and 
gobble til you wobble! 
 
May your bobbin always be full! 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Ang i e  

Refreshment List   
 
November 
 
Whitney Fink 
Angie Dempsey 
Linda Sobers 
Valera Johnson 
 
December 
 

Christmas Party!!!! 
 
**The refreshment sheet is 
available at the sign in table at 
each meeting.**  
 

November Calendar 
 
  14th  Guild Meeting 
  14th  Columbus Day 
  31st   Halloween 
 
 

We had these visitors 
in October!  Glad to 

have them! ! 
 
 

Mary Ruth Evans 
Jenae Redman  

Bev Schewanick 
 

6  
 

November 
Birthdays 
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Calendar of Upcoming Guild Events 
 
December 9th – Guild Christmas Party 
 

2019 Community Service Update 
 
Our last project for 2019 will be the Christmas bags for the homeless children.  An update will be given on 
the number of bags needed.  Each member is asked to take at least one bag to fill.  
 
There have been hygiene items donated for each bag.  There should be shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, 
soap, toothbrush and toothpaste for each child.  Ideas for some other items for you to consider for girl’s 
bags are nail polish, lip gloss, hairbrush, ponytail holders, gloves, toboggan, scarf, socks, candy, gift cards.  
Items for boy’s bags are socks, gloves, toboggan, chap stick, combs, playing cards, gift cards, flashlight, 
jerky.  Just remember these kids will be thankful for anything!   
 
Thanks to each of you who have taken the time to come to sew day or time on your own to sew these bags 
together.   
 
Mary Simmons 

Need Printing? 
 
Did you know we have a monthly 
contract for printing needs?  If you 
need printing done for anything guild 
related, i.e., handouts for programs, 
challenges, mystery quilt steps, etc., 
please see Molly Steenberg.  

Executive Board Elections 
 
Tippi Healea was appointed as our LSQG chairperson for the 
nominating committee for our 2020 officers.  She has been 
talking to members to see if they have members they would like 
to nominate for next year.   
 
At this month’s meeting, elections will be held.  It is very 
important for you to vote! 
 
The new officers will begin at the January 2020 meeting. 

Quilt Show Committee Meeting Dates 
 
Steering Committee Only - November 18th   
 
All Committees” 
January 21st    April 21st June 16th  
July 21st August 19th September 8th 

November Program 
 
Our program scheduled for this month is by Shelly Gephart and Kim Morrow, of Hoschton, GA, co-writers 
of the children’s book, “The Santa Suit Quilt”.  What does Mrs. Claus do with all of the suits that Santa has 
ruined while delivering toys for over 400 years?  As quilters themselves, Shelly and Kim created this  
magical story you’ll want to give with a quilt handmade by “Mrs. Claus and the Elves”.  They will talk 
about making the quilt and willhave their books for sale at the meeting.  Go to their FaceBook page  
and check out the fun these two ladies have had with this book!   

The Bobbin’s find out that quilt betting 
is a poor substitute for turkey stuffing. 
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Upcoming Quilt Show & Expos 
 
January 
 
 18-20  World Quilt Show 
  Rosen Plaza Hotel 
  Orlando, FL 
 
If you know of any quilt shows or expos that you think 
others would like to know about, please let us know! 
  

CLASSIFIED ADS  
 
FOR SALE: 
 
Vicky Morrison - White Speedylock 1300DE Differential Feed Serger that is collecting dust. If you need a 
serger, I am ready to deal! Email Vicky at ovvicky@bellsouth.net  
 
DONATIONS: 
 
Karen Canevaro - Please save all plastic tops from bottles, jars, and aerosol cans, and even snap-on 
lids.  Bring any size or color as long as it is plastic (no metal).  I will collect them at the next three guild 
meetings and then assess whether it is enough.  This is for a joint art project, which, I'm designing with my 
granddaughter.  
 
If you have wanted to buy or sell quilting/crafting related items, please submit your information for the 
classified ads prior to the first of each month.  Send info to Anita Fountain, alfount@yahoo.com 
 

2020 Quilt Show Information  
 
Any quilt show information available for November will be provided at the meeting!  A quilt show steering 
committee meeting November 18th and any information for that meeting will be in the December newsletter. 
 
We will really begin to work hard on the show after the holidays.  When 2020 rolls around, we will be wide 
open!  Of course, this is a good time to work on your quilts for the show when you have a minute here and 
there in the hustle and bustle of Thanksgiving and Christmas! 
 
Until then, eat, celebrate and sew! 
 
Ka thy  Seaman  Shaw 

Opportunity Quilt Update 
 
Our three opportunity quilts and almost completed!  The binding on two of the quilts is all that remains to 
be done.  They will be finished, photos made, and the tickets purchased and ready begin selling in January!  
These quilts are so beautiful they should almost sell themselves! 
 
The drawing will be held at the Quilt Show in September.   
 
Once again, thanks to those who have worked on this project!  
 

Brenda  Mayf i e ld 
 

      
L i ck  Sk i l l e t  Qui l t  Gui ld  

2020 “Qui l t s  by the  Lake  Qui l t  Show” 
 

September 18th & 19th 
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2019 Executive Board 
 
President                   Angie Fortner 
 
Vice-President          Jinnia Flynn  
 
Secretary                   Mary Kirby 
 
Treasurer                   Dodie Morgan 
 
Members At Large    Carolyn Davis 
        Brenda Mayfield 
                                 

Lick Skillet Quilt Guild 
 
Our Mission:  To promote an appreciation of the art 
of quilting, to share knowledge about quilts and 
quilting, and to perform community service projects.   
 
The Guild is a non-profit organization open to 
anyone interested in quilts or quilting.  Monthly 
meetings are 5:30 p.m. on the second Monday of 
each month at the Oxford Civic Center, 401 
McCullars Lane, Oxford, Alabama 36203.  Guests 
are welcome.  Annual dues are $25 for regular 
members, $20 for members over 65 and $15 for 
members under 18, renewable in January of each 
year. 
 
Address/phone/email changes, contact:  Molly 
Steenberg at 256-282-7241 or email: 
molly.steenberg@att.net 
 
Find us online at www.lickskilletquiltguild.com or 
www.facebook.com/ /#!/groups/455735277826951 
or email lickskilletquiltguild@yahoo.com  
 
Articles/ads/guild info to the Newsletter are 
welcome and due no later than the third Monday of 
each month. Submit with your name and phone 
number and sent in text files or hard copy by email 
to Anita Fountain at alfount@yahoo.com. 
 

2019 Committee Chairpersons 
 
Membership   Molly Steenberg 
 
Hospitality  Joan Hayden/Lynda Newman
  
Community Service  Mary Simmons 
 
Newsletter/Website/PR Anita Fountain 
 
Photographer   Valera Johnson 
 
Historian   Carolyn Davis 
 
Quilt Show Chair  Kathy Shaw 
                                 

2020 Quilts by the Lake Quilt 
 

Show Chair – Kathy Shaw 
Advertising – Jinnia Flynn 
Admissions – Brenda Mayfield & Jackie Fink 
Appraisals – Bernice Zaidel 
Awards/Ribbons – Becky Everett 
Community Service – Sharon Lamberth/Molly Steenberg 
Demonstrations – Tippi Healea 
Door Prizes – Jinnia Flynn & Lynda Gibson 
Hospitality – Joan Hayden/Lynda Gibson/Judy Huesman 
Judging – Carolyn Davis 
Layout – Sandra Jones 
Opportunity Quilt – Shannon Howard 
Programs & Publicity – Anita Fountain 
Receiving, Setup/Take-down – Angie Fortner 
Treasurer – Dodie Morgan 
Vendors – Tippi Healea/Kathy Shaw 
White Glove – Sheryl Harvey 
 
 


